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For immediate release 

 

News Release 
Arkansas City police investigates vehicles stolen from dealership 

Gray 2012 Dodge Ram 2500 still missing from Reedy Ford after Sunday theft 

ARKANSAS CITY, Kan. (March 30, 2018) — The Arkansas City Police Department is investigating 
the theft of several vehicles from an Arkansas City vehicle dealership on early Sunday morning. 

Officers were dispatched Monday to Reedy Ford, located at 3319 N. Summit St., for a report of two 
trucks that had been stolen — a gray 2012 Dodge Ram 2500 and a white 2011 GMC Sierra 1500. 

The vehicles were removed from the dealership parking lot around 2:47 a.m. Sunday. The GMC 
Sierra since has been recovered in Sumner County, but the Dodge Ram has not been found yet. 

Police suspect the drivers involved in the theft were accompanied by a silver newer-model Cadillac 
CTS and a red late-1980s or early-1990s Ford F-150 pickup truck. 

They also determined, through additional investigation, that these trucks have been used to commit 
additional crimes across multiple jurisdictions. 

Anyone who has any information about this crime or the missing Dodge Ram 2500 is asked to call 
the Arkansas City Police Department at (620) 441-4444. 

Those wishing to remain anonymous may contact Cowley County Crime Stoppers, which offers 
rewards of up to $2,000 for information leading to an arrest. 

Call (620) 442-7777 in Arkansas City or (620) 221-7777 in Winfield, or visit www.tipsubmit.com or 
accs.crimestoppersweb.com to make an anonymous report. 

An anonymous tip also can be submitted by texting ACTIPS to 847411. 
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